
 
Congratulations to 

GREEN group for 

being the highest 

attendees in 

DECEMBER the 

children’s class teacher Shirley 

has a Sainsbury’s voucher and 

will decide what to spend it on 

as a treat for the children. 

FRUIT 

Please could you bring in a 

piece of fruit for your child 

each day. It would be helpful if 

your child’s fruit is named. Or 

you can bring in a piece of 

fruit in a named container. 

Please could grapes be cut in 

half. 

  We welcome our new staff 

member Michelle. 

The children have settled 

back well into our 

daily routine and 

have enjoyed 

climbing and sliding 

down the climbing 

frame. We have a new little 

girl joining Pre-school as 

well. 

Nursery welcomes our new 

children and families that 

have just joined us. We are 

happy to see the children are 

settling in well and we are 

looking forward to getting to 

know you all. 

 

 

A BIG THANK 

YOU!! 

To all the Friends of 

York Road that orga-

nized the cake sale 

and  Santa’s grotto We 

made a fantastic total 

of £409.13 

 

          Important Notice! 

 

 

Consultations 

We shall be putting up a consultation 

sheet outside your child’s classroom 

in the next few weeks. 

Please remember to put your name 

down for a consultation with your 

child’s teacher. 

Pre-school will also have a Consulta-

tion sheet put up for you to sign. Pre-

school consultations will take place 

the week beginning 3rd February. 
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Welcome Back 

News Time 

Please could your 

child only bring in 

their special toys on 

Mondays for news 

time where they can 

share them with 

their peers. 

10th Feb Feeling good week 

14th Feb Inset Day 

  
24th Feb Back to School 

Diary Dates 

KULTURAL FUSION 

31st January 

We will have an African 

Storyteller visiting the 

children. 

 

 

 

 

FORTNIGHTLY PLAN 

We plan a 2 weekly rou-

tine for your children 

which is emailed out to 

you all but it can also be 

viewed on the board oppo-

site the inner front door 

and outside the orange 

room in the corridor. 


